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Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms and Explosives Federal Firearms Licensee Alert Survey 

Recently, you received an Federal Firearms Licensee (FFL) Alert, an automated call or e-mail from the Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms and 
Explosives alerting you to a robbery or burglary of an FFL in your area involving the theft of firearms.  We would like to ask you a few short questions 
about your experience receiving FFL Alert. 

1.  Did you listen to the call or read the e-mail?  Yes          No      (if “Yes” go to #2 or “No” go to #4)

2.  Was the message complete and understandable?  Yes          No

3.  Was the call and/or e-mail beneficial?  Yes          No   Did you increase security around your business in response to the FFL Alert? Yes No

4.  Do you want to continue to receive FFL Alerts?  Yes          No

5.  What additional information would you like include in the FFL Alerts?  Open ended.    

Thank you for completing the survey.  Your input will assist us in improving the program.
ATF Form 5300.46
Revised (       )




